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Ref: TF/CPG/GCC
By e-mail to: les@glasgow.gov.uk

05 February 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam,

Kennishead Road (30mph speed limit) (amendment) order

GoBike is pleased to respond to the current Glasgow City Council consultation on  proposals to
extend the 30mph speed restriction on a section of Kennishead Road.  We very much welcome
this move as it will make this length of road far more amenable to anyone who cycles here.

Indeed, we would welcome proposals to make all this road, along to the junction with Barrhead
Road, a 30mph zone.  This, we feel, would greatly improve the environment for all road users
where sighting lines are not particularly good and would improve safety at the junction with
Barrhead Road.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
Convenor, GoBike!
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